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October 13, 2020 

Dear Families and Stakeholders: 

We have had 2 day-only students test positive for COVID-19. Out of an 
abundance of caution, we will be closing our school while all 
of our school staff are being tested.  All staff will be tested today and 
we will assess re-opening upon receiving results.  All in-person learning 
will be suspended until all of the testing results come in. 

If you haven’t heard directly from us, your loved one was not known to 
be in close contact with the students who tested positive. 

Subsequently, 2 staff who were in close contact with the 
students tested positive over the weekend.  

As part of our regular protocol, the entire building was disinfected over 
the weekend and we will be performing additional disinfecting this 
week. 

We want to be sure that while we are open, we are open safely. We 
will continue to act with an abundance of caution in our decision-
making processes.  

If you have any direct concerns or questions, please reach out to Austin 
Silva (508-455-6245 Ext. 290) and/or Jeff Proos (508-455-6245 Ext. 
262). 

Thank you, 

John Randall 
President and CEO 
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